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Sharon Craig

From: clerk ClaytonLeDalePC <clerkclaytonledalepc@gmail.com>
Sent: 27 July 2022 13:03
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Sarah Heppell

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Sarah  
 
Consultation on planning application 3/2022/0628 Salesbury Memorial Hall, Ribchester Road, Clayton le 
Dale BB1 9HT 
 
 
The Parish Council has no objections to this application 
 
 
Kind regards 
Janet 


